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Recommendation 
 
New South Wales and all other states should make changes to the relevant 
legislation similar to the changes made in Victoria under the Victorian Retail 
Tenancies Reform Act 1998 which requires a landlord to notify the tenant in 
writing of the final date by which an option must be exercised. This notice is 
primarily a reminder and a prompt for the tenant to make a decision as to 
whether or not to continue the lease. 
 
 
Damien Cody 
17th September 2007. 
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